
BIG SNOW I WRAP-UP by Randy Zurbuchen 

What a great start to the New Year!! We picked up 50 in Green Bay and Appleton by Lamers. Al was our 

driver and a familiar face to our club. The Subs were a big hit. As we drove into Michigan, we were 

greeted by a fresh bed of lake snow. When we arrived, Dudleys Bar had an excellent music, singer, “Brad 

Emanuel”. He even played an extra hour due to a generous donation from one of our club member’s to 

extend his playing time! Saturday AM came and we skied Indianhead. Although the weather was brisk, 

the sun was shining, the wind was down and there was fresh snow on the hill. Great conditions! At the 

end of the day, we retreated to the Sky Bar where “Brad Emanuel” was playing. A real talent!!! After 

happy hour, there was a tasty dinner at the lodge. Some strolled on to the Dudleys saloon which was 

packed with not only our club but also 28 skiers from another ski club. This made for a very lively 

evening. On Sunday, a good number of the members skied Blackjack where we were met again with 

sunshine, warmer temps and groomed runs. After a full day of great skiing, we loaded and headed 

home. The trip was a great time, only one person got hurt, but what a great way to start the New Year. 


